CONGRATS TO HANDBELL CHOIR - SPECIAL PERFORMANCE AT PWHS

Congratulations to our Handbell Choir, under the direction of Lydia Linendoll, who were invited to perform a song with the Port Washington High School Concert Choir at their Holiday Concert on December 19. What a fun collaboration! Our Handbell Choir moved the bells and equipment up the hill to the Performing Arts Center and set up in front of the stage. Congrats to bell performers Carolyn Heatwole, Mary Van Pietersom, Jamie Karrels, Allen Spaude, Amanda Malloy, Kristen Andrews, Francine Barclay, and Jennifer Dimmer and thank you to the three PWHS students who joined the bells. Church friend and pianist Glenyss Gilliam joined on the piano for the four-hand piece. It was a joyful song indeed! We hope to post a link to the video soon. Stay tuned!



39th ANNUAL CHRISTMAS TREE SALE - THANKS!

Thank you to all those who helped make this year's Christmas Tree Sale successful. We especially appreciate the efforts of the Tree Sale Team - they ordered the trees, set up the lot, made bank deposits, filled in open shifts, opened the lot daily, took down the lot, and much more! We thank all of our church members and friends who volunteered to sell trees. Even though there were an abundance of trees remaining on the lot when the sale was over, we raised a good amount for our church budget. We will report the final numbers soon.





COLLECTION FOR ADVOCATES OF OZAUKEE

Thank you to all those who donated to the Community Outreach Team December Collection to support clients of Advocates of Ozaukee. Here is the inventory of all the donations:

- 3 Piggly Wiggly gift cards each \$20
- 6 shampoos/conditioners
- 3 body lotions and 2 facial cleansers
- 4 disinfectant wipes
- 2 packs of baby wipes
- 8 sets of kids pajamas

Estimated value = \$450

2 larges packs of infant diapers